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SEATTLE, August 3, 2016 – Boeing is aware of the Emirates Airline Flight EK521 accident in Dubai. We are
thankful all aboard were evacuated safely. A Boeing technical team is standing by to launch in support of the
U.S. National Transportation Safety Board.

In accordance with the international protocol governing aviation accident investigations, all inquiries about the
investigation must be directed to the United Arab Emirates General Civil Aviation Authority.
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